
 
 
June 24, 2022 
 
ADAA echoes the APA’s disappointment in today’s SCOTUS decision in Dobbs v. Jackson 
Women’s Health Organization overturning Roe v. Wade.  
 
Research shows women who are going through unwanted pregnancies may suffer from 
increased mental health issues and risks. We hope that states will provide increased 
money for counseling, housing, childcare, nutrition, and education for women, children, 
and their families.  
 
No mother, father, or child should be left behind. We support the American Psychiatric 
Association’s statement which can be read here: http://ow.ly/e2Is50JGLFp 
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